
 

 
 
 

7th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted once again to be able to offer a wide range of extra-
curricular activities for the children to attend this half term. Throughout the 
year these change and overall something will be on offer for all year groups.  

Some of the clubs have maximum numbers. Where demand exceeds the 
number of places, names will be drawn out of a hat. Individual emails will be 
sent out by the school office, confirming whether or not your child has been 
allocated a place. 

After checking to see which clubs are available to your child, please tick to 
indicate which clubs your child would like to join and return the entire letter 
to the office as soon as possible, by Wednesday 12th September, and ensure 
you only tick clubs which are offered to the year group of your child. 

We are always looking for extra opportunities for our children. Do you have a 
skill which you would be prepared to offer as a club? If so, we would love to 
hear from you. We would particularly love to run a Recorder club and 
Storysack club, but are open to suggestions! Please come and see me if you 
are interested. 

Coming up later in the year - Stretch Flex and Flow, Science, Rounders, Yoga, 
Basketball, Total energy, Chess...and much more! 

There are also some clubs running in school by external providers: 

Ukelele with Pete Mitchell - on Tuesday lunchtimes 
pete@yorkguitarstudio.com  

Dance with York School of Dance and Drama - Tuesdays and Thursdays after 
school 07971230716 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Vicky Hearson 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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